
 

 

The Week Ahead 
Term 6 Week 2 

 
Dear All,  
 
I am pleased to announce that from the beginning of Term 6, Mrs Alice Davies 
(Year 6 teacher and KS2 Phase Leader) and Mrs Stacey Farrell (Year 2 teacher 
and KS1 Phase Leader) have both been appointed as Assistant Headteachers on 
a temporary basis until January 2023. This is to support the Senior 
Management Structure of the school whilst we recruit a new headteacher.  
 
Today, Zoolab came to visit Foundation and we have had some interesting 
visitors as you can see from the photographs.  
 
We also had the first cake day in a very long time, organised by Year 3 parents. 
It was lovely to see this event happening again and it raised an amazing £130! 
Thank you to Bex Richer (FOCCS Cake Day co-ordinator) and all the parents 
who supplied the cakes or came in to help with the sale. Your support is greatly 
appreciated.  
 
This weekend members of staff will be running a stall at the Bradford on Avon 
Food & Drink Festival. They will be running a toy tombola and pick a lolly and 
all funds raised will go to FOCCS to support the school. If you are able to pop 
along and say hello they would love to see you. 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 
Best Wishes,  
From Mrs Rutt  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Monday 13th June   

 Welcome to Jo Harris, Librarian, who will talk to everyone about the Summer Reading 
Challenge at Bradford on Avon Library 

Lunch Menu: Week 2 

Cake Day: Year 4 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 


